
Kensington Conservation Commission 

July 10, 2018 

Members Present: Sydnee Goddard, Robert Gustafson, Pam Holland, Joan Skewes, Call to Order:  7: 30 pm 

 

1. Minutes approved as written  

 

2.  Water crossing on Hodges Conservation parcel off Moulton Ridge Road  

Bid for bridge from Matt Batchelder which includes installation of 14 posts at wetland crossing is $2,420.00.  

The Commission approved the expenditure of these funds from the High Fields Trust.  Syd will make an inquiry 

with Society for Protection of NH Forests for payment of ½ the cost.  Syd to contact Phil Auger about wetland 

permit.   Joe Hickey offered to help Doug Armstrong with design. 

 

3.  Syd to talk to Charlie Moreno about Hodges and next forestry project. 

 

4.  Joan to contact Rockingham Planning Commission about water source protection.  

 

5.  Syd wrote to Rockingham County Conservation District about control of invasive species at salt pile. 

 

6.  The Commission discussed whether there is any town property where hunting is not allowed. Also discussed 

posting of town property.  

 

Meeting adjourned 8:30 pm. 

 


